
 
 The City of Ely is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

                    

       
  

 

The City of Ely is inviting you to share your ideas regarding future 

uses of the Georgetown Ranch during a public hearing:  

 

When:   November 9, 2023 

Time:    5:30 p.m. 

Where: Ely Volunteer Fire Hall at 499 Mill St. 
 

 
 

All persons are encouraged to attend. Individuals can attend in person, via Zoom at Link: 

https://zoom.us/j/9771306332  Meeting ID: 977 130 6332; or by phone 877-853-5247 US Toll-

free. If you require special accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact 

City Administrative Assistant Patti Cobb at (775) 289-2430. Written comments may be filed with 

the City Clerk at 501 Mill Street, Ely, Nevada 89301 via standard mail or by using the drop box; 

comments can also be emailed to adminassist@cityofelynv.gov . Any correspondence received 

after 4:00 p.m. on November 9, 2023, will not be considered. 

 

Jennifer Lee 

City Clerk 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/9771306332?status=success
mailto:adminassist@cityofelynv.gov

